
“So, whether you eat or
drink or WHATEVER
YOU DO, DO ALL TO
the GLORY OF GOD.”
1 Corinthians 10:31 
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THE ROCK WOMEN
NEWSLETTER

the rock women 
montly meeting
We are excited that you have decided

to join us in this ministry as we grow in

our faith together and learn to glorify

God in all we do.

Our next city group is  just weeks away

and we can't wait to dive back in to

God’s word together! Our January

meeting will take place at our Bangor

Campus auditorium on Tuesday,

January 25th at 6:00pm. We will meet

on the 4th Tuesday of each month

through the month of May. If you plan

to attend this montly ministry event

please sign up by clicking the link

below!  

 ﻿                     

                     SIGN UP HERE

serve
The Rock Women is a growing

ministry! As we endeavor to serve

with excellence, we are looking for a

few of you that might be interested

in helping! 

Please email us at

women@experiencetherock.church

for serve opportunities!  

https://rockchurchmaine.churchcenter.com/groups/city-groups/the-rock-women-monthly

